
Embassy of India 
Kabul 

KAB/815/2/10(56)                                   March 10, 2010 
 

 
SECURITY ADVISORY  

 
 
 Fresh inputs indicate that Haqqani network is planning attacks on Indian interests 
in Kabul in the near future and are surveying possible soft targets such as Restaurants and 
Guest Houses. Vehicle-Borne Improvised Explosive Devices (VBIEDs) may be used to 
target the buildings. These vehicles may carry false number plates and may also be 
parked outside the buildings on some pretext. 
 
 In view of continuing inputs regarding threat, all Indians staying in Kabul and 
other parts of Afghanistan are requested to maintain extra vigilance. It is also requested 
that unnecessary movement to government buildings, public places such as bazaars and 
restaurants, may please be curtailed/avoided. It is also suggested to change constantly 
route/timings of travel within the city so as not to form a fixed pattern of movement.  
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